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HOMICIDE 
 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a homicide that was 
reported on Thursday, August 28

th
 shortly before 8:30 A.M.  The incident took 

place at 418 Northwest 13
th

 Avenue, Apartment 1, in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 

The victim has been identified as Cynthia Hardeman, B/F, 01/06/69, a resident of 
the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 

This is an active and on-going investigation.  No further information is available 
for release at this time. 
 

Anyone who may have information about this homicide is encouraged to contact 
Detective Jim Jaggers at 954-828-5970 or the Broward County Crime Stoppers 
at 954-493-8477(TIPS).  
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